
July Event: A Division Party

It's not quite as festive as it sounds.  It's almost a repotting party, but we don't know if they'll be any 
pots there.  We've all heard how easy it is to divide orchids, but many of the basics may not have been 
made clear enough for us all to  be comfortable dividing our own plants without direct supervision.  
Basically, there will be several plants that will be divided to show everybody the proper way to divide 
them.   How to divide and repot them will be demonstrated.  The trickier one, the vanda, will be 
divided also.

So, if anybody has a plant that they're not sure what to do with it, bring it with you to the meeting and 
you will be guided.  If it's something that requires one or more pots, be sure to bring them, along with 
potting mixture with you.

Along with dividing and repotting plants, we will have the little dendrobiums (not so little any more) 
for sale for $10 each, and will also have a raffle table.

The meeting will be on July 18th at 7:00pm.

      ------------------------------------------------------------------------------
VERO BEACH ORCHID SOCIETY BOARD MEETING MINUTES

Since the board in on vacation for this month and next, the June Board meeting minutes will appear in 
the September newsletter after we've had a chance to review and approve them.

      ------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Editors Note

Thanks go out to Jim and Melana Davison for their presentation on the Four Horsemen.  Such an 
interesting couple, and so very knowledgeable.

Your board members will be taking the months of July and August off.  But, if you have any issues that 
need to be brought before the board, don't hesitate to approach any one of the officers to get your issue 
addressed.  We'll still all be in touch with each other to ensure the needs of the Society are met.   You 
can always got through the web page or email back to the newsletter address below to contact us.  

Arrangements for the Christmas Party are already underway.  We'll start sharing them with you next 
month.  We're planning on starting to take reservations in September this year.  



    ------------------------------------------------------------------------------

VERO BEACH ORCHID SOCIETY OFFICERS

Board of Directors Committees
President – Sherry Cauley
Vice President – Paul Price Howard Kramer Membership – Tarwanda Staller
Secretary – Joan Kaser Susan Scott Hospitality – Joyce Jackman
Treasurer – Addison Marvin Jeannie Thompson Sunshine – Louise Martin

Show Chairman – Carol Marvin Newsletter Editor – Carolyn Greene 
Vero Beach Orchid Society Newsletter email:  vbosnewsletter@hotmail.com
P.O. Box 543 
Vero Beach, FL 32961 VBOS Website: www.verobeachorchidsociety.org

       DUES FOR 2019: SINGLE MEMBER DUES $15.00 FAMILY DUES: $20.00

OUR NEXT REGULAR MEETING WILL BE JUNE 20TH, AT THE GARDEN CLUB OF
INDIAN RIVER COUNTY, 2526 17TH AVENUE VERO BEACH, FLORIDA 32960.  THE

MEETING WILL START AT 7:00 PM 

http://www.verobeachorchidsociety.org/

